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NOTICE
 

It is  notified that the  recruitment examinations scheduled
tentatively on and from 13th August,2020 as published in the
website of the Commission  have been postponed in view of

prevailing COVID situation.
 

Revised schedule of examinations will be published very soon.
 
 

By order of the Commission
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